
Mr. W. L. Clark 
Department of Employee Relations 
Mary nollert Hall 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

Re: Layoff of Clerks I & II 

Tuesday, June 8 1976 

This is to inform you that we have met with the employees concerned in the 
Registrar's Office and have informed them -of the procedure outlined in 
Art. 34.08. 

We are now requestiq that that procedure be implemented. We would like a 
list of all employees who may be laid off, indicating their seniority and 
status (i.e., Permanent or Sessional). Also, the list given us of employees 
in the Registrar's Office contains a number of errors in the computation of 
seniority: we will try to ••prise you of them as soon as possible. 

Yours truly, 

Ian Mackenzie 
President, A.U.C.E. Local 1 


